
We have been informed of a scam targeting our clients through fraudulent emails with the subject line
"Approved Unit". These emails request a deposit to secure rental housing and include the names of our

Housing Specialists. However, we want to make it clear that this request is not from the Montgomery
Housing Authority and is not part of our official process. 

We would like to remind our clients that we do not request deposits or notify clients of housing
approval through email. If you receive an email requesting a deposit, please do not respond but report

the suspicious activity to our agency immediately by calling the fraud line at 
(334) 206-7111 or emailing dnorman@mhatoday.org. 

We take the security and safety of our clients seriously and will 
continue to monitor this situation closely.

URGENT AND IMPORTANT NOTICE!
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